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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
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newsletter/   

Check Our Recent Interview  
http://afaofpa.org/listen 
 
News From Around PA 
 
31st House District saw a 
pro-life win in the Republican 
Primary on Tuesday as Anne 
Chapman easily beat the 
party endorsed pro-abortion 
candidate Helen Bosley.   

182nd House District voters 
tossed ultra liberal Rep. 
Babette Josephs for open 
homosexual Brian Sims.   He 
is the former president of 
Equality PA and the first 
open homosexual to be 
elected to the legislature. He 
has no opponent in Nov. 

HB 1077 -- the ultrasound bill 
-- has stalled in the 
Legislature. Did you know 
that under the Supreme 
Court's 1992 decision in 
Planned Parenthood of 
Southeastern Pennsylvania v. 
Casey, states have a right "to 
ensure that a woman 
apprehend the full 
consequences of her 

decision" and can require 
physicians to provide 
"truthful and not misleading" 
information about the 
abortion procedure and the 
development of the fetus. 
They need to move this bill 
forward!   

Lock Haven University held 
its annual Spring Drag Show 
on April 20.  The  event was 
sponsored by the school's 
Gay Straight Alliance club 
and featured professional 
drag queen Scarlett Feva. 

"Whole Woman's Health 
Funding Priorities Act," 
which will cut funding to 
Planned Parenthood, will 
soon be introduced by Rep. 
Daryl Metcalfe.  

Middle Smithfield Township 
supervisors have voted to 
reverse a previous decision 
to allow strip clubs in their 
commercial district and will 
now restrict them to the 
industrial zone. 

American Women’s Services 
abortion clinic in Pittsburgh 
has been closed by the 
Department of Health. 

New from National Scene 
 
Centers for Disease Control 

is concerned that there has 
been a drop in the number of 
middle schools that teach 
about STDs and pregnancy 
prevention. The percentage 
of high schools requiring 
classes teaching condom 
usage has dropped also.   

Secretary of Education Arne 
Duncan announced $133 M 
from the 2012 budget will 
aid states in funding pre-K.  
The government wants to 
get their hands on our kids at 
younger and younger ages!_ 

AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through 
education, to become 
involved in pro-family issues 
in their community, state 
and the nation. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial 
gifts from our supporters.  
You can give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
Follow us Twitter & 
Facebook 
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